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									17th January 2022

 Dear Parents,
I am writing to let you know about a 20 week revision resource that is available free of charge to all students. It is provided by Impress the examiner. These are lessons delivered in English, Maths and Science to help students prepare for GCSE’s this summer. These lessons are delivered outside of the school day and are meant to supplement day to day lessons and not replace them. They will be recorded so students can access them at a time to suit if the live delivery is not suitable.
This week staff in school will be helping students log in to their accounts so that they can be ready for when the lessons start on the 24th Jan. Attached you will find the timetable, a letter to parents and responses to some frequently asked questions as well as the profiles of the teachers delivering the learning. All content is planned and delivered by external teachers so please do contact them directly if you have any questions. We will hold copies of usernames and password but do not have access to the planning of any content of the lessons. I would however welcome your feedback on the provision
The relevant pages of the website can be found at https://impress.education/key-stage-4-online/

[bookmark: _GoBack] If you have any questions please do get in touch.
Best wishes
Ben

Ben Coombes
Deputy Headteacher
South Somerset Partnership School
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Headteacher: Miss J Simons
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